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The Grove Library Newsletter
 
Hi <<First Name>>,

Welcome to your September issue of the Grove Library Newsletter! This month we have

an open Mic poetry night, a great author talk and a look back at our exciting August

events for Children's book week!

A Message from the Manager

Having crunched the numbers for the

11/12 financial year, it is great to see

that both usage and borrowing of The

Grove Library has continued to increase

through its second year of operation.

Children’s Book Week and Art

Competition at the Grove Library
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We enjoyed 201,000 visits to the library,

pumped out 255,000 loans, and hosted

7,000 attendances at library events.

Overall, our loans increased by 13%

over the previous year. Most heartening

was the increase of 20% in lending of

children’s books, spurred no doubt by

the popularity of our Youth Librarian’s

Stewart Farley’s storytelling sessions,

and his zeal for tracking down the perfect

book for every young reader.

I’m looking forward to another great year

for The Grove.

2012

To celebrate Children’s Book Week 2012

– ‘Champions Read’; children’s book

authors Wendy Binks, Norman

Jorgensen and Glyn Parry visited the

Grove Library along with master

storyteller Glenn Swift.  

 

This year over 675 children from

preschool to grade 7 from five schools

celebrated Children’s Book Week at the

Library. 

 

In the “Design a new cover for your

favourite book” competition; 200 children

from preschool to grade 6 submitted

entries in the competition which invited

children to design a new cover for their

favourite book.   

Prizes were awarded in each age group

with a $30 Dymocks Book Voucher.

 

The Manager of Library and Community

Development Debra Burn said “The

standard of the entries was very

impressive and it was wonderful to see

so many of them displayed in the library

for all to see.”

 

Children’s Book Week is the longest

running children's festival in Australia

and is run in August every year. 
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School Holiday Activities
in October

Thursday the 4th October

Kids Introduction to Dance:  2

sessions 2-4 years (toddlers) 9.45am -

10.15am 5-10 years 10.30 –

11.10am Bookings Essential

Friday the 5th of October 

Decorate your own Library Bag: 1.30pm

to 2.30pm Ages 4+ Bookings Essential

Tuesday 9th  October 

Halloween comes early: 1.30pm –

2.30pm Ages 5+ Bookings Essential

Friday the 12th  of October

Kite Making Workshop: 1.30pm to

2.30pm Ages 5+ Bookings Essential

Open Mic at the Grove

Have you ever been to an Open Mic

session or do you know what it is?

No?  

This is when a group of poets get

together and present their poems to an

audience.

Do you want to try?

The Grove Library will be holding an

Open Mic evening over wine and nibbles

6pm Wednesday 19th September.

The evening will kick off with poems from

Flora Smith, Rose van Son and

Christopher Konrad who have recently

published Sandfire, an anthology of

poetry. 

If you would like to participate as a poet

or part of the audience contact The

Grove Library ph: 9286 8686 or email:

library@thegrovelibrary.com

mailto:library@thegrovelibrary.com
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All the events are free. Bookings are

essential as places are limited.

Check our website for updated

information on these events

Peppermint Grove Heritage Trail

 

The Shire of Peppermint Grove was

successful in obtaining a grant of

$28,897 from the Department of Culture

and the Arts to develop a “virtual”

heritage trail of Peppermint Grove.

The trail will be accessible via any

internet connected Apple and Android

mobile device such as a smartphone or

tablet; portable devices will also be

available for loan from the Grove Library

to enable everyone to enjoy the tour.

The content is being researched by Dr

Sue Graham Taylor, drawing on the

archives of The Grove Library and

Presbyterian Ladies College.

Professional media company

Acousticguide, which has developed

Stephen Scourfield at
The Grove
 

Stephen Scourfield award winning author

and Travel Editor of The West Australian

Newspaper will be reading from his latest

publication Unaccountable Hours: Three

Novellas accompanied by guitarist and

Book Editor for the West Australian

newspaper, William Yeoman at The

Grove Library 6pm Wednesday 26th

September.

 

This event is free and includes wine and

cheese. Stephen Scourfield’s books will

be available for sale on the evening

courtesy of Collins Napoleon Street

Cottesloe.

 Bookings can be made by phone:

92868686 or email:

library@thegrovelibrary.com.
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tours for major tourist attractions around

the world, will produce the final product

with professional graphics and narration. 

 

Those taking the tour will be able to view

historic images and listen to narration

about points of interest, while viewing

them. The physical tour is being

designed to take around one and a half

hours to complete, in a circuit from The

Grove; a pleasant outdoor activity for

residents and visitors of Peppermint

Grove. Those unable to do the tour in

person, can complete the tour “virtually”

via the Internet.

The completed tour is scheduled to be

launched in August 2013. 
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